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Falcon Club Care

This year, all information about Falcon Club for Back to School Night was published in the FA Weekly. 

Although the registration for child care for tonight has passed, Falcon Club will happily accept your child for care this evening.  

At 6:45 p.m. you may drop off your child in the breezeway and meet and mingle with the specials teachers. At 7:00 p.m. the front doors will be open. Please walk to Mrs. Rosnick’s classroom (next to the computer lab) for the third grade presentation. 
